
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

DECATUR-MORGAN COUNTY 
PORT AUTHORITY 

   
The Decatur-Morgan County Port Authority has scheduled a meeting for 
Tuesday, November 14, 2023 at 11:30 a.m.  The meeting will be held at 
the Mallard Fox Creek Port Facility located at 1802 Red Hat Road. 
  
 
 
 
Notice Posted  
November 7, 2023 

 


